
November 6, 2013 

 

 

 

 

Tuscola County 

Sheriff’s Office 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Tuscola County Sheriff’s Office, along with the Greater Thumb and Saginaw Area Safe 
Kids, present the following schedule of Child Passenger Safety Seat checking stations in 
Tuscola County: 
 
     No public events scheduled. 

 
These events are open to the public on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
Child Safety Seat checking stations will also be held every month at the Caro Fire Hall. 
 
Next Date: December 11, 2013 from 11am to 3pm at the Caro Fire Hall 
   
This checking station is by appointment only.  Appointments can be made by calling Jen 
Gezequel at the Sanilac County Health Department, (810)648-4098 extension 133.  These 
dates are subject to change, based on other events held in the County during a particular 
month. 
 
Certified CPS Technicians will be on hand to check your child safety seat, make 
recommendations and replace the seat if necessary.  It is recommended that you bring your 
child with you so that you can ensure the proper style of safety seat for your child. 
 
If you have questions about any of these events contact Sgt. Ryan Pierce at (989) 673-8161, 
extension 2229, or email at rpierce@tuscolacounty.org.  Or contact Jen Gezequel at (810)648-
4098 extension 133. 
 


